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The Committee concur in the foregoing report and the recom­
mendations therein made, and recommend that Your Excellency may 
be pleased to transmit a copy hereof immediately to His Majesty's 
Ambassador at Washington for communication to the Government 
of the United States, and also that a copy be transmitted to the 
International Joint Commission.

All which is respectfully submitted for Your Excellency's 
approval.

RODOLPHE BOUDREAU
Clerk of the Privy Council


